November 16, 2010 RONALD L. ROSEMAN
ATTORNEY
2011 14™ AVE. EAST

SEATTLE,WA.98112
ronaldroseman(@comcast.net

Via US Mail =
David Danner Executive Secretary =
Washington Utilities & Transportation : —

Commission o -
P. O. Box 47250 - =
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. >
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 >

Re: PSE revisions to Natural Gas Tariff UG-101644

Dear Mr. Danner:
Enclosed for filing please find the original and ten (10) copies of The Energy Project’s Petition
to intervene in PSE’s revisions to their Gas Tariff WN U-2.

Very truly yours,

Ronald L. Roseman

cc: Service List (via email and U.S. Mail)



BEFORE THE WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION

)
COMMISSION, ) Docket No. UG-101644
)
Complainant, )
)
v. )
)
PUGET SOUND ENERGY, INC. ) PETITION TO INTERVENE
) ON BEHALF OF THE
Respondent. ) ENERGY PROJECT
)

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-355, The Energy Project petitions the Commission for leave to

intervene in the above docket. The Energy Project was a party in Puget Sound Energy’s Natural

Gas’s last general rate case. ?—_3
The Energy Project’s address is: :_
Charles Eberdt o
The Energy Project _,5
3406 Redwood Ave
Bellingham, WA 98225 S

1-360-255-2169
Chuck Eberdt@oppco.org

The Energy Project will be represented in this proceeding by Ronald Roseman. All documents

relating to theses proceedings should be served on Chuck Eberdt of The Energy Project address

above and:

Ronald Roseman

Attorney

2011 14™ Ave. East

Seattle, WA. 98112
ronaldroseman(@comcast.net
Telephone: 206 324-8792
Fax: 206 568-0138



The Energy Project works with Community Action Agencies that provide rate assistance
and energy efficiency programs to low income customers of Puget Sound Energy. The Energy
Project also works with utilities to develop and expand rate assistance, energy efficiency
programs for low income customers. The Energy Project is a frequent party in general rate cases
and other dockets when energy affordability and customer service polices are at issue. The
Energy Project advocates for the interests of low income customers of Puget Sound Energy and is
concerned about the effect a rate increase will have on those customers’ ability to afford gas
service for their family homes.

The Energy Project has a substantial interest in the proposed transaction and will be the only
party to focus its inquiry solely on the interests of low income customers. The Energy Project’s
intervention in this docket will not unreasonably broaden the issues or delay the proceeding. It is
in the public interest to grant this petition of The Energy Project.

The Energy Project respectfully requests the Commission to allow our petition to intervene in

this docket.

Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 16™ day of November, 2010

Respgctfully submitted,

Ronald L. Roseman
Attorney

2011 14" Ave. East

Seattle, WA. 98112

206 324-8792
ronaldroseman@comcast.net
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Service by email and US mail to Puget Sound Energy, Robert Cedarbaum Assistant

Attorney General, Public Counsel Simon ffitch.
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